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Discussion and action on City Manager’s Contract

SUMMARY:
City Manager Wood’s current employment contract will expire March 6, 2020. The original contract
terms were for two years (March 5, 2017 to March 1, 2019), but a one year extension was approved
by Council on July 10, 2018. Council will need to review the contract and provide recommendations
on expiration or renewal of the contract.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Review contract of City Manager
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